St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



School Council Message – February 2022

Our next School Council Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 23rd from 6:30-8:00. Once again, it will be a virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams. We hope you will consider joining us for our meetings held virtually. Everyone is welcome to attend!

If you wish to join us, please let the school know and an invite will be sent to the email address that you provide to us. If you have already attended any of this year's School Council Meetings this year, you will automatically be invited to the remainder of the meetings this year.

Blessings,

Mr. C. Minutillo Mr. C. Wells Principal Vice-Principal